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Your submission for this review:

I think it is very important that there is a no worse off provision in any changes as we are paying very reasonable electricity
charges through Hum energy and we do not want an increase because of a new system to work out charges. Also the matter of
access to an embedded network is important. In the village where we reside the company that installed the embedded network
has made it very difficult for other contractors to install solar to properties. Six residents hired another contractor to install
solar and the owner is making excuses now that the solar cant be connected whilst connecting systems that they installed. The
price paid by these six was considerably cheaper that the owners quote. Free access must be available to all contractors.
Cheers. John Hollingsworth





